
 
 
Mr B Turner 
West Dorset District Council 
South Walks House 
South Walks Road 
Dorchester 
Dorset 
DT1 1UZ 

18th October 2019 

Dear Blair 
 
RE: WALDITCH SPEED LIMIT 
 
You may recall in the early part of 2019 a Traffic Regulation Order was received from the 
Community Highways Team for a 30mph limit for Walditch.   
 
Mike Potter sent an email in January showing the extent of the limit agreed by the 
Community Highways Team and confirmed in this email that the request is part of the 
2019/20 TRO programme.  He confirmed also that the process to consult on the proposed 
30mph will begin in 2019/20, however we are still waiting for the consultation process to 
begin. 
 
We realise that with the Dorset County Council re-organisation officers have changed and 
workloads have no doubt increased, but we would have hoped to have heard something 
from Dorset County to confirm that the consultation process would commence as promised 
and perhaps a date on which this would begin. 
 
Are you in a position to let us know any future progress in this matter? 

    
Yours sincerely, 

 
A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
 

 
cc:  Mr Mike Potter 

http://www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com/

